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Memorandum 
 

 
To:  Interested Parties/Prospective Proposers  
From:  Community Development Director, City of Brisbane 
Subject: Addendum 2, Request for Proposals for Land Management and Permitting 

System and Implementation Services 
Issue Date: April 26, 2023 

 
The above-referenced Request for Proposals (RFP) is modified, as follows: 
 

A. Proposal Due Date Change 

1. The due date to submit proposals in response to this RFP has been changed from 
Tuesday, May 2, 2023, by 5:00 pm local time to: 

Friday, May 5, 2023, by 5:00 pm local time 

B. Responses to question(s) submitted by prospective proposer(s): 
 

No. Question/City Response 

Question 1: Addendum 1, issued on April 24, included a question and response regarding the 
number of current users per group per module (see Question 6/Response 6). 
 
Can the City clarify what the total unique user count for Brisbane is anticipated 
to be? 

Response 1: Yes.  The City anticipates there will be 60 unique systemwide users. 

 
All other specifications, terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
 
Attachments: 
 
None. 
 
Cc: None. 


